2. The Secret of the Sunflower Princess

Worksheet 1

COMPREHENSION

Read the following story and answer the questions that follow:

Once upon a time an old lady found a baby under a rose bush. She took her home and named her Rose. Rose grew up into a very pretty girl. She was very kind and did all the work in the cottage. Every day the old woman went to the market. One day, a stranger came to the cottage. He was thirsty and hungry and asked Rose for a drink of water and food. She drew some water from the well and gave it to him. Then Rose gave him some bread, an apple and a cup of milk. The man blessed her and went away. The next day, an old woman came. Her clothes were torn and she was lame. Rose gave her a gown and made her sit in a chair. She washed her feet and gave her food and milk. Suddenly, there was a flash and the woman changed into a fairy. She told Rose that the man who had come was her son, the Prince of Fairyland. He wished to marry her because she was so kind. Rose and her mother agreed. The fairy took them to her beautiful palace, where Rose and the Prince were married and lived happily ever after.

A. Answer the following questions.

- 1. Where did the old woman find the baby?
- 2. What did the old woman do every day?
- 3. What did Rose do for the stranger?
- 4. What did the old lame woman do for Rose?

B. Complete the following using the correct options.

The next day,	[a young/an old] woman car	ne. Her clothes were
[beautif	ul/torn] and she was	[lame/pretty]. Rose
gave her a	[cap/gown] and washed her	[feet/
face]. She gave her	[fruits/food] and	[milk/juice].

Worksheet 2

GRAMMAR

A. Add suitable adjectives from the box and complete the sentences. Also, state what type of adjectives they are.

_			
F	oink cloudy first sor	ne pretty	
1 6 111 11 1	1 1	2	r 1
1. Could I see that dress, please?			[]
2. What a	day it is!		[]
3. Kiran was wearing a dress.			[]
4. Who came in the race?			[]
5. There was milk left in the jug.		[]	
B. Give the appropriate	degrees of the words	in the columns.	
Positive	Comparative	Superlative	
1. Small			_
2		Luckiest	
3	Stronger		_
4 Tall			

Worksheet 3

VOCABULARY AND WRITING SKILLS

A. Punctuate the following sentences.

1. oh that was wonderful				
2. why did you go to the library				
3. rita has bought a new doll				
4. i am taking part in the play				
5. we go to school to study to play as	nd to learn new things			
B. Which of the following sentences h	ave alliteration?			
1. Tell Tom to talk to Terry.				
2. Mary's little lamb was lost.				
3. No, we did not go to the park.				
C. Write the opposite words by adding	un- or im			
1. Possible	2. Kind			
3. Known	4. Proper			
D. Write three sentences on your favour	ite flower.			